
 
 
 

 

 
 

5th September 2023 
 
 
 
To the Parent/Carer of all children in Year 5 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PGL Residential - April 2024 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the school have been successful in an application for a free trip for our 
whole Year 5 class to visit PGL this year.  
 
The trip is a two-night residential to the Newby Wiske Hall site in North Yorkshire and will take place from 
15th – 17th April 2024. All activities, rooms and meals will be completely free to our children. This will mean 
a saving of £150 per child for this trip! 
 
This is the first time we have been able to secure funding for a residential trip for a whole class so we are 
all very excited. The children have been informed this morning and have lots of questions. This letter is just 
to inform you of the future trip, more information will follow as well as meetings in school closer to the 
date.  
 
Details for the site, including photographs and explanations of some of the activities that are on offer can 
be found on the PGL website:  
 
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/newby-wiske-hall  
 
If you have any questions about the trip, please contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr K Ola 
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